Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the
United Nations Office and other International Organizations

Geneva

No. 01/60

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to inform of the Delegation of

Montenegro participating at the 143 session of the Human Rights Committee for the
consideration of the Second Periodic Report under the International Covenant on Civil
and Political Rights, scheduled for 4 and 5 March 2025:

- H.E. Mr. Bojan BoZovi¢, Minister of Justice, Head of Delegation;

- H.E. Ms. Slavica Mila¢i¢, Permanent Representative of Montenegro to the United
Nations and other International Organizations in Geneva;

- Mr. Blagoje Gledovi¢, Director General of the Directorate for the International
Cooperation and International Legal Aid, Ministry of Justice;

- Ms. Mirjana Pajkovi¢, Director General of the Directorate for Improvement and
Protection of Human Rights and Freedoms, Ministry of Human and Minority Rights;

- Ms. Danka Zivkovi¢, State Prosecutor, Supreme State Prosecutor's Office;
- Ms. Ksenija Jovi¢evi¢ Korac¢, Secretary of the Supreme Court;

- Ms. Ranka StaniSi¢, Head of the Department for Acceptance of Foreigners
Seeking ilnternational Protection, Ministry of the Interior;

- Ms. Dalida Muci¢, Police Inspector of the first class, Sector for Fight Against
Crime, Police Directorate;

- Ms. Slavica Mirkovi¢, Secretary of the Committee for Political System, Judiciary
and Administration, Parliament of Montenegro;

- Ms. Natasa Cukovic, Independent Adviser, Ministry of Justice;

- Mr. Srdjan Orlandi¢, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the
United Nations and other Internatonal Organizations in Geneva,;

- Ms. Tamara Jurlina, Interpreter;

- Ms. Vesna Bulatovi¢, Interpreter.
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The Mission would appreciate the kind assistance of the Secretariat of the Human Rights
Committee in facilitating the Montenegrin-English translation by arranging the
interpretation booth. The interpretation will be carried out by members of the Delegation
of Montenegro indicated above.

It would be also highly appreciated if the separate room in the Palais Wilson could be
provided for the consultation of the Delegation.

The Permanent Mission of Montenegro to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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